
Ratpack 
Archers
Newsletter
August

Up and coming shoots Corvid 19 dependent: 

September,, Company of 60
October,Company of 60

Surveys of the wood imminent, will let you know 
what’s happening when I know what’s happening. 

If anybody has any old quivers they do not want and 
would like to donate to the club for Induction events, 
please leave them in the green wooden shed.

We held an Induction event on Saturday and will also 
hold another one next Saturday. Red 15 is safe to 
shoot, it is only taped off for these two events and can 
be shot if not in use. Tape will come down after 2nd 
event. Thanks to all of those who helped yesterday and 
those down to help next Saturday.

Club BBQ on hold as lock-down may be reintroduced 
due to northern spike in C19.

News pretty slim at the moment, keep  well.
Andy
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